
APPENDIX 2 
 

 
SCHOOL TERM & HOLIDAY DATES 2014/2015 

CONSULTATION RESPONSES 

 
The following groups/representatives were included in the consultation process; 
 
4 Diocesan Authorities 
Local Authorities in the North of England Consortium 
Trade Union Representative via the Joint Consultative Committee (JCC) 
Headteachers of Secondary, Primary and Special Schools in Stockton 
Principals of Academies within Stockton 
  
RESPONSES RECEIVED 
 
Joint Consultative Committee (JCC) 
 
Eric Jewitt informed colleagues that the proposed 2014/2015 term dates had either 
been recommended or approved by a majority of authorities within the North East of 
England consortium. 
 
It was noted that Stockton Schools choose when they take the 5 PD days.  

 
Members of JCC noted and agreed the holiday dates as presented. 
 
Schools 
 
Oakdene Primary School 
 
The Headteacher agreed with the proposed dates. 
 
Wolviston Primary School 
 
The Headteacher agreed with the proposed dates. 
 
Mill Lane Primary School 
 
The Headteacher agreed with the proposed dates. 
 
Academies 
 
North Shore Academy 
 
The Academy Senior Leadership Team totally support trying to have common dates 
across the Tees Valley and further if possible. 
 
Hardwick Green Primary Academy 
 
The Headteacher responded by indicating that ‘in her view an 8 week term was not 
beneficial (too long), and a 5 week term is too short for developing a curriculum topic.  
I would prefer a more even spread across the year’. 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


